Student Government



n April 20, 2007 the Student Government Association held its annual Awards Ceremony at the Waterfront Terrace. On this night the SGA recognized the hard work and commitment of those who helped to make the St. Francis College community a better place. Academics, scholarship and participation were among the criteria for most of the awards presented that night. Over one hundred and fifty people attended this event, many with loved ones, to celebrate the end of a successful year at SFC. This also is a sad occasion, because at this time every year the SGA officially says good-bye to its graduating seniors.

wards presented this year included the Thomas Ashton Memorial Awards, the New Student Leader Awards, the Who's Who Among American Universities and Colleges, the "Espirit De Corps" Awards, the Club, Moderator, Staff, Faculty and Administrator of the Year Awards, the Franciscan Spirit Awards, the John F. Kennedy Memorial Awards, the Dr. John Clifford Memorial Award, and the special recognition awards for Ruben Gonzelez and Lindsey Edgar.

Awards Ceremony







